	Is Your Family File
Up to Date?
 

	We need your help!


We are asking all parents to complete the Family File if they have not done so for this school year. 
1.  Visit www.hcpss.org/connect.
2.  Log in to your account. (User name = your email address)
3.  You will see a list of options on the left side of the screen.  At the bottom of the list, choose "More Options" and then "Family File."
4.  Follow the prompts to update the information. 
5.  You will receive a confirmation upon successful completion of the Family File.
Notes:
* If it is not allowing you to click "Next" on a particular page, there is information missing. 
* If you have more than one child at LES, please be sure to update information for all of your children.

Thank you for your help!
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